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Important Safety Updates: 
• ONLY the west doors (front of Hall leading to pavilion) will be unlocked and used. Enter AND 

exit through these doors only.   
• Students must be signed out by an authorized adult. Please have your ID ready (at least 

until teachers recognize you). Students will not be allowed to walk to the parking lot unless 
accompanied.  

• Kindly complete and return your dismissal form as soon as possible, if you have not already 
done so. 

 
Sacramental Information:  
• It’s important that we meet with parents of our sacramental classes. Parents agree to 

attend all sacramental meetings. 
Attendance: 
• We do our best in assisting you in educating your child in our Catholic Faith. It is important 

that your child attends all classes. If a student misses more than three classes, a decision 
will be made as to whether that child moves to the next year or receives their sacrament. 

• It is also important that your child is on time for classes. Please note that four tardies will be 
considered as one absence. Please do your best to ensure your child attends all classes and 
is timely. 

• Faith Formation is an ongoing process. We encourage you to continue your child’s Religious 
Education each year. 

Child Safety: 
• The safety of our children is very important to us, so we will limit the doors that will be 

open for entering the building. 
• All doors will be locked five minutes after classes begin. If you arrive after the doors have 

been locked, please knock so we can let you in. 
• NEW…Adults (18 and over) will not be permitted to remain in Celebration Hall (the 

classroom building) after dropping off their child unless they have completed all 
compliance paperwork as mandated by the Diocese of Palm Beach, Office of Safe 
Environments.  

• The doors will be unlocked five minutes before class ends.  
• Please ensure all members of your family who will pick up your child are aware of these 

guidelines.  
• Please refer to the diagram on the back for traffic flow procedure for Mondays and 

Wednesdays. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation with our guidelines. 
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